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The Trade Fair was organized on 28th September 2019 in the college premises, following the 

suggestion of the Alumni Committee members. This event was envisioned as a platform to foster 

connections among alumni while showcasing their entrepreneurial talents. 

The fair featured a variety of stalls set up by alumni, offering food items, jewelry, handicrafts, 

clothing, dress materials, and perfumes. The vibrant atmosphere attracted many visitors, 

including students and faculty members from B.M. Ruia Girls’ College and Sitaram Deora 

Institute of Management Studies. Attendees relished the delicious food, admired the artistic 

displays, and purchased several articles from the alumni stalls, making the event a lively and 

engaging experience. 

The Trade Fair was a resounding success, providing a unique opportunity for alumni to 

reconnect with their peers, demonstrate their skills, and engage with the college community. The 

enthusiastic participation and positive feedback from visitors further highlighted the event’s 

impact. 

It is noteworthy that the meeting originally scheduled for 21st March 2019 had to be postponed 

due to the COVID-19 lockdown. Despite this setback, the Trade Fair proved to be a remarkable 

celebration of camaraderie and entrepreneurial spirit, contributing significantly to the bond 



between the alumni and their alma mater. 

The Alumni Committee and the college administration extend their gratitude to all participants 

and visitors for making the event a memorable one. 

 

 

 
 

 


